
Good morning Jackson, this is Callie VanAelst with your morning announcements. 
Please stand for the pledge. I pledge allegiance, to the flag, of the united states of 
America. And to the republic, for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with 
liberty and justice for all.

At this time, staff please release your third period representatives to the commons for 
our monthly meeting.

BANDS! BANDS! BANDS!   Hooray !  We have extended the deadline for applications 
for any band to perform in Battle of the Bands on Friday, April 17th, 2015.  Applications 
are on the Scoop Bulletin Board by the Activity Center and will be due this Friday, 
March 27th before we leave for Spring Break.  SIGN UP TODAY. See Ms. McIntosh for 
questions.

Dance Team applications are due today to the Main Office by 2:45 PM. Late 
applications will be accepted through April 6th. Information is available on the school 
website, or in the Main Office.

Are you looking for a summer job? The Everett Aqua Sox 2015 Open Cast Call is 
Tuesday, April 7th from 4:00-7:00PM at the Aquasox office in Everett. This meeting is 
mandatory to be considered for seasonal employment and you must bring your 
completed application during this time. Additional information and applications are 
available in the Career Center.

If you are interested in becoming a doctor or entering the field of medicine, Camp 
Neuro is a summer camp opportunity sponsored by the University of Washington 
School of Medicine. Check it out online at www.campneuro.org/seattle

The lipdub is THIS FRIDAY. Staff, please remind your 6th period of your theme and 
section so they can plan for Friday.

Today is Throwback Thursday, and tomorrow is LipDub theme. Be sure to dress up for 
your section theme!

That’s all for today, have a great Thursday.



March 24th Announcements  

-TSA, The last mandatory meeting before state is today after school. Paper 
work is due with more paperwork that needs to be filled out to go. The new 
TSA shirts are being passed out required for state. If you cannot be there, 
make sure you see Mr. Wigre

- Attention Seniors and Juniors, If you are interested in becoming a doctor or 
entering the field of medicine, Camp Neuro is a summer camp opportunity 
sponsored by the University of Washington School of Medicine. Check it out 
online at www.campneuro.org/seattle.html 

-BANDS! BANDS! BANDS!   Hooray !  We have extended the deadline for applications 

for any band to perform in Battle of the Bands on Friday, April 17th, 2015.  Applications 

are on the Scoop Bulletin Board by the Activity Center and will be due this Friday, March 

27th before we leave for Spring Break.  SIGN UP TODAY. See Ms. McIntosh for 

questions.

http://www.campneuro.org/seattle.html


March 23rd Announcements  

-Attention students interested in being an ASB officer for the 2015-2016 school 
year. The elections are coming up fast! Applications are due back to the scoop by 
the end of the day today or, you can bring them with you to the mandatory 
meeting tomorrow morning at 6:30 in the Activities Center. 

-TSA, The last mandatory meeting before state is this Tuesday after school. 
Paper work is due with more paperwork that needs to be filled out to go. The 
new TSA shirts are being passed out required for state. If you cannot be there, 
make sure you see Mr. Wigre



March 17th Announcements  

-Attention students interested in being an ASB officer for the 2015-2016 school 
year. The elections are coming up fast! Applications are out on the student scoop 
and due back Monday March 23rd, One week from today, Get those filled out as 
soon as possible so you can prepare for campaign week. 

-Don’t forget to buy your TOLO tickets this week. The last day to buy them is 
Thursday $10 with an ASB card and $15 without in the ASB office. 

- Mr. JHS is this Thursday at 7 o’clock the tickets are $5 w/ASB and $7 without. 
come support the senior guys as they make fools out of themselves for our 
enjoyment.  

-Just a reminder the deadline for pre-registration is this Friday.  Make sure you 
are registering online at home for next-year class requests or come to the stage 
at lunch to input requests in the chromebooks



March 16th Announcements  

-Congratulations to the dance team for making it to State over the weekend, 
both in the Hip Hop and Dance categories! They will be headed to Yakima in two 
weeks to compete at the Sundome. If you would like to be part of next year's 
dance team, come to the info meeting this Thursday at 3:30pm in the Career 
Center. Applications are available now in the Main Office, and online on the 
school website. 

-Attention students interested in being an ASB officer for the 2015-2016 school 
year. The elections are coming up fast! Applications are out on the student scoop 
and due back Monday March 23rd, One week from today, Get those filled out as 
soon as possible so you can prepare for campaign week.



March 13th Announcements  

Today is Friday the 13th dun dun dun…….. 

-Theatre Society is proud to present their spring play, Tartuffe. The final 
Performances are today and tomorrow @ 7pm in the commons.  
Tickets: $10 (General Admission); $8 w/ ASB; $6 (Ages 12 and under) 

-Listen up bands of JHS! Battle of the Bands is coming up on April 17th and we 
are starting to scout for bands. Applications will be out next week on the student 
scoop! Auditions will be held before spring break.  Is it your band's time to 
shine? Rock on Jackson! 

-AP US Government Test Prep study sessions are scheduled for April 16, April 30, 
and May 8. All sessions will be held in B-139 and last from 5:00 to 7:30. Students 
should bring snacks and drinks as needed. Students are asked to see Mr. Trueit 
in B-139 for sign up details at signupgenius.com. If students do not sign up for a 
study session, the session may be cancelled.  

-Seniors – here is an opportunity to gain a scholarship in memory of one of Jackson’s 
graduates who lost his battle with cancer.  The Shawn McEwen Memorial Scholarship is 
provided for Jackson seniors who will be furthering their education and will major in 
health and emergency services  including firefighting, EMT, and public safety.  
Applications are available in the Career Center and also on the Jackson website.  If you 
have any questions about the scholarship please see Mrs. Allen in the Career Center or 
Mrs. Sarcletti in room D208.  

-Calling all students interested in choir next school year: Open auditions will be held 
after school starting on Monday, March 16th.  Please sign up for an audition time on the 
choir room door.  Room B113.  Thank you! 

-The Ecology Youth Corp is looking for hard working teens who want to help clean the 
environment and earn money this summer! The EYC has been hiring teens for over 40 
years and is the state government’s largest youth employment program. EYC has no 



income, academic or previous work experience requirements. Completed Applications 
and Reference Forms must be received by April 10, 2015. Applications are available 
from Mrs. Allen in the Career Center. 

-Staff & Students: You are invited to a SILENT Reading/Working/Study lunch in JHS’s 
BEAUTIFUL Library TODAY!!!Students may get tickets for the events between classes or 
the 1st 10 minutes of lunch… Doors close after each LUNCH begins….and we Silently 
READ/STUDY/WORK and eat in the library. Join US! 

-Don’t forget that today is a LIF day so go to 5th period after this class. Have a great 
weekend everybody I will talk to you on Monday 



March 12th Announcements  

-Theatre Society is proud to present their spring play, Tartuffe. The Performances 
are this Thursday the 12- Saturday the 14 @ 7pm in the commons.  
Tickets: $10 (General Admission); $8 w/ ASB; $6 (Ages 12 and under) 

-Juniors –How would you like to receive a $10,000 scholarship for college from 
Nordstrom? You must have a GPA of 2.7  or higher and show a commitment to 
community service in order to apply. The application is available on our district 
website and is due May 1. If you have any questions please see Mrs. Allen the 
Career Center. 

-If you are a sophomore or junior interested in studying science/engineering/
mathematics or computer science- listen up! The University of Washington’s UW 
Math Day is fast approaching! On this field trip, you can visit the planetarium, the 
seismology lab, or check out the applied physics lab. There are also opportunities 
to learn about careers in mathematics, how to apply to the UW, and take a 
campus tour. If interested, please come see Ms Pollom in P-10 by Friday. Space is 
limited to 10 students. 

-Listen up bands of JHS! Battle of the Bands is coming up on April 17th and we 
are starting to scout for bands. Applications will be out next week on the student 
scoop! Auditions will be held before spring break.  Is it your band's time to 
shine? Rock on Jackson! 

-AP US Government Test Prep study sessions are scheduled for April 16, April 30, 
and May 8. All sessions will be held in B-139 and last from 5:00 to 7:30. Students 
should bring snacks and drinks as needed. Students are asked to see Mr. Trueit 
in B-139 for sign up details at signupgenius.com. If students do not sign up for a 
study session, the session may be cancelled.  



-Seniors – here is an opportunity to gain a scholarship in memory of one of Jackson’s 
graduates who lost his battle with cancer.  The Shawn McEwen Memorial Scholarship is 
provided for Jackson seniors who will be furthering their education and will major in 
health and emergency services  including firefighting, EMT, and public safety.  
Applications are available in the Career Center and also on the Jackson website.  If you 
have any questions about the scholarship please see Mrs. Allen in the Career Center or 
Mrs. Sarcletti in room D208.  

-Calling all students interested in choir next school year: Open auditions will be held 
after school starting on Monday, March 16th.  Please sign up for an audition time on the 
choir room door.  Room B113.  Thank you! 

-Jackson DECA students had success at DECA State Career Conference  this past 
weekend in Bellevue, with multiple qualifiers. After a long weekend of hard work- we 
wish our international qualifiers the best of luck as they prepare for Orlando! 



March 10th Announcements  

-All Deca students interested in being a Deca officer in 2015-16 year  see Mr. 
Brush today 

- TOLO tickets are on sale in the ASB office, the theme is blacklight and the 
tickets are $10 with an ASB card and $15 without  

-Are you a Latino student? 
Are you looking for a fun club? 
Do you want to be more involved? 
Then come to JHS Latino Leadership club! You don’t need to speak any Spanish, 
all are welcome to join! 
Our first meeting will be Wednesday, March 11th from 2:10 to 3:15 in Mrs. 
Reiman’s room in C101. 

-Theatre Society is proud to present their spring play, Tartuffe. The Performances 
are this Thursday the 12- Saturday the 14 @ 7pm in the commons.  
Tickets: $10 (General Admission); $8 w/ ASB; $6 (Ages 12 and under) 

-Juniors –How would you like to receive a $10,000 scholarship for college from 
Nordstrom? You must have a GPA of 2.7  or higher and show a commitment to 
community service in order to apply. The application is available on our district 
website and is due May 1. If you have any questions please see Mrs. Allen the 
Career Center. 

-If you are a sophomore or junior interested in studying science/engineering/
mathematics or computer science- listen up! The University of Washington’s UW 
Math Day is fast approaching! On this field trip, you can visit the planetarium, the 
seismology lab, or check out the applied physics lab. There are also opportunities 
to learn about careers in mathematics, how to apply to the UW, and take a 
campus tour. If interested, please come see Ms Pollom in P-10 by Friday. Space is 
limited to 10 students.



March 9th Announcements  

-Choir will be hosting a Talent Show on Wednesday, April 22nd!   Be thinking 
about it and start getting acts together! Be sure to stop by the Scoop to sign up 
for the auditions that will be held on March 25th and 26th in the Choir room.  
Good luck! 

-All Deca students interested in being a Deca officer in 2015-16 year  see Mr. 
Brush Monday or Tuesday 

- TOLO tickets are on sale in the ASB office, the theme is blacklight and the 
tickets are $10 with an ASB card and $15 without  

-Our FIRST Robotics team at Jackson did very well at the competition.  We 
finished in 4th place making it all the way to semi-finals! We were recognized as a 
team with the Creativity Award and our student Landon Spaw was recognized as 
a Dean’s List Finalist qualifying him to compete at the PNW Championship.  The 
Dean’s list award is given to a student member of a team that exhibits 
outstanding leadership on a team and is seen as an example for all FIRST 
Robotics team members.  It is the highest honor a student on a FIRST Robotics 
team can earn, please congratulate him.
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